
April 
 Newsletter 

April 7—Finance Committee Meeting 
April 11—Food Pantry 
April 13—Tupelo Fishing Rodeo Outreach—Veteran’s Park 
April 18—Senior Adult Trip to Ave Maria Grotto 
April 20—Student’s Trip to Six Flags Over Georgia 
April 28—Missions Night Out with Scott Belmore—5p 

Weekly Opportunities 
 

Sunday:   Sunday School—9:00a 
     Worship—10:00a 
     Student Choir—4p 
           
Wednesday:  Bible Study—10:00a & 6:00p 
          Kidz Music—5:45-6p 
          Awana—6:00p 
          Upper Room (College/Career)—5:45p 
          Youth Bible Study—6:00p 
          Worship Ministry Rehearsal—7:15p 

For the Record:   

February Budget Need: $62,981.90  

Budget Receipts: $73,611.42 

Office Hours:  Monday—Thursday 8:30 am—2:00 p.m. 
CLOSED FRIDAY! 

Shane McGivney, Senior Pastor, smcgivney@beldenbaptistchurch.com 
David LeCompte, Worship Pastor, dlecompte@beldenbaptistchurch.com 

Chris Terry, Student Pastor, cterry@beldenbaptistchurch.com  
Paul Worsham, Children and Family Pastor, pdworsham@hotmail.com 

Teddy James, Senior Adults Pastor, teddy.james.sr@gmail.com 
Alison Frederick, Fin. Administrator, afrederick@beldenbaptistchurch.com 

 
4121 McCullough Blvd.  Belden, MS 38826 ~ 662-842-6341 

Website:  www.beldenbaptistchurch.com 

Attention all E-givers—-Consider using E-check instead of Debit or 
Credit cards. E-check  saves the church money and allows us to   

steward our resources better. E-check is safe and secure. Thank you 
for using this valuable tool. 

Mission Statement 
 

To build relationships that lead  people to become    
passionate followers of Christ. 

Meet Me at the Well 

Women’s Ministry 

April 25th 

5:30p 

April 11th 

8a-noon 

2653 S. Eason Blvd 

Tupelo, MS 

662-687-4500 



 

 

  
  
  
   

  
  
   

 

 

      Pastor Chris   

      Be Real 

From the Pastor’s Desk 

Greetings Faith Family, 

Praise be to the Lord! Jesus is Alive! He reigns forevermore! 

As We move towards summer, God is doing great things. Our D-Groups are growing and we received several new members. We 
are looking forward to joining God on mission and ministry in the next few months. We have two mission teams preparing to go on mis-
sion (London England, May 17-24 and Zambia, Africa June 19-30). Please join me in praying for the teams and the individuals, families 
and churches that we will be ministering to. Everyone has a part to play in missions by praying, giving, and going.  

Vacation Bible School will be June 2-5. Numerous children’s and student camps and learning opportunities are fast approaching. 
Pray that God will change hearts and lives will be changed. Also continue to pray for our Next Generation Team as we design and imple-
ment our discipleship process for BBC. We are developing a process to help come alongside parents and families to help our children 
become disciples of Jesus. Be in prayer for all our Sunday School teachers and AWANA workers as they learn and grow in their under-
standing of children’s ministry. We have an opportunity and an obligation to raise up disciples of Jesus Christ who will “make disciples 
whom make disciples.” 

God has given us a great vision for the future of Belden Baptist Church. We are joining God in His plan to fulfill the Great Com-
mission. Pray dangerous prayers. Surrender to His will. Rejoice in the Lord! 

                                                                                           For His Glory, 

                 Pastor Shane 

Kidz Music 

Wednesday Nights 

K-6th Grades 

5:45-6p 

In the Choir Room 
 

Program: 

May 26 

10a 

July 9 – 12, 2022 
William Carey University –  

Hattiesburg MS 

For kids in 3rd – 6th Grade 

 

Date: June 24 – 26, 2022 

Location: Central Hills  

Baptist Retreat 

Vacation Bible School 

June 2-5, 2024 


